
 

BANGALORE BRANCH OF SIRC OF ICAI  

Announcement 

Admissions open for weekends GMCS Course 

 

We deem it a pleasure to inform you that I batch of weekends GMCS Course will be 

launched by Bangalore branch of SIRC of ICAI from Dec 2016 to Feb 2017 

 

Objective of the course:   

 

As you are aware that a student on passing the final CA Examination can apply for admission as member of the 

institute for which completing the 15 day course on GMCS is mandatory. As many of these qualified CAs 

are employed, they are unable to avail leave for continuous 15 days. Few of the CA Final year articled trainees 

also may not be able to attend this course for 15 days because of their busy office work. 

Hence 15 day week end course only on Saturdays and Sundays approximately 7-8 weekends from December 

2016 to Feb 2017 is being organized by Bangalore Branch. 

Interested students are requested to submit the following with the duly filled in application- which is available 

at the branch and website www.bangaloreicai.org   

Please read the following instructions and enroll yourself for the GMCS Course 

 

 Fee for GMCS Course is Rs.5,500/- only by demand draft in favour of 

           “BANGALORE BRANCH OF SIRC OF ICAI” payable at Bangalore. 

 Students are requested to enclose photocopy of the marks sheet, article registration letter / completion 

certificate, GMCS – I Completion Certificate (Those students who have attended). Those who have not 

completed article training should give self-declaration mentioning the firm’s details. 

 Students are requested to affix one passport size photograph in the space provided. 

 Fee once paid will not be refunded nor be adjusted to other batches. 

 Copy of Article registration letter  

 100% attendance is mandatory. 

 Copy of identity card issued by the Institute, OR Copy of identity card issued by the Govt.  Agency 

(Voter ID, Driving License, Passport, UID). 

 Timing of the Course: 10.00 am to 05.15 pm  

For further details please contact Bangalore branch on Tel: 080 30563555 or e mail blrstudentevents@icai.org 

and visit branch website www.bangaloreicai.org please note that the said weekend course will be 

conducted only after the enrollment of 30 – 35 students. This is the 1
st
 time happening in our branch for 

the benefit of students. Hence make use of this opportunity and get registered soon.  

      

         CA. Pampanna B. E.                                          CA. Shravan Guduthur 

              Chairman                                                                  Secretary                                        
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